
Motion for Full Council - 23/01/2019 
 

 

That council notes with concern the proposed reductions in local government core funding detailed 

in the draft Scottish Government budget 2019/20 and recognises that without significant additional 

investment vital local services will be put under unprecedented strain.  

The council leader is therefore requested to write an open letter to the finance minister Derek 

McKay MSP stating that Moray council objects in the strongest possible terms to this latest real 

terms cut in its core funding, and reiterates to the minister the devastating impact this settlement 

will have on communities across Moray if additional money is not forthcoming from the Scottish 

Government. 

 

Proposed by Cllr Ray McLean 

 

 

Seconded by Cllr Marc Macrae 

 

 

 

 

 

 


